PARISH COUNCIL OF EYNSFORD

Mrs. H Ivald1 Clerk to the Council The Parish Office
Priory Lane
Telephone: 01322 865320 Eynsford
Email: eynstord.pc@tiscali.co.uk Kent DA4 0AY
21% June 2012

Mr lan Bigwood

Electoral Services Manager,
Sevenoaks District Council,
Council Oftices,

Argyle Road,

Sevenoaks TN13 1HG

Dear Mr Bigwood,

Community Governance Review (Eynsford)

Councillors have discussed the draft proposals and would like to comment on the following
one:

19. Eynsford (Map 2)

The Parish Council has proposed the transfer of the Austin Lodge Golf Course from Shoreham Parish as
access is via Eynsford only. Shoreham Parish Council agrees that the Golf Club House should transfer to
Eynsford in order to aid consultation on any planning matters, but would like 1o retain as much of the golf
course as is currently in Shoreham Parish and was supported in this view by the Shoreham Society. It would
appear more sensible for the whole of the golf course and associated buildings to be in one parish and, as
access is from Eynsford Parish only, the District Council recommends that the Eynsford Parish Council
nroposal be adopted. The recommendation will affect the boundary between the District wards of Eynsford
and Otford & Shoreham (though no electors are affected).

Councillors support your proposal, as above, that Eynsford’s boundary 1s extended to include
the whole of Austin Lodge Golf Course. However, we would pretfer that the Golt Course
remains in one parish or the other, rather than being split, even if this means that it remains
with Shoreham.

Yours sincerely

Hevalde

Holly Ivaldi
Clerk



Ian Bigwood

From: Electoral Registration

Sent: 23 July 2012 13:49

To: lan Bigwood

Subject: FW: Community Governance Review Draft Recommendations
Categories: Red Category

Liz Page

Electoral & Land Charges Officer

Sevenoaks District Council

Tel: 01732 227188

Fax: 01732 227176

DX: 30006 Sevenoaks

Email: liz.page@sevenoaks.gov.uk

Web: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/elections

Council Offices, Argyle Rd, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG

From: tracy@hextableparishcouncil.com [mailto:tracy@hextableparishcouncil.com]
Sent: 23 July 2012 12:30

To: Electoral Registration

Subject: Community Governance Review Draft Recommendations

Hextable Parish Council would like to give the following comment on the above named document:

Hextable Parish acknowledge receipt of the Community Governance Review Draft Recommendations and are happy
with the recommendations as stated in the document.

Regards

Mrs Tracy Lane

Parish Clerk

Hextable Parish Council
Heritage Centre

College Road

Hextable

Kent, BR8 7LT

Tel. No. 01322 668530 E-mail: tracy@hextableparishcouncil.com




Ian Bigwood

From: Otford Parish Council <otfordpc@btinternet.com>
Sent: 15 June 2012 10:57

To: lan Bigwood

Subject: Re: Community Governance Review

Categories: Red Category

Dear Mr Bigwood

At the meeting of Otford Parish Council on 11th June the Council resolved that | write to you to confirm
that Otford Parish Council wishes its boundaries with Sevenoaks Town Council to remain unchanged.

Yours Sincerely

Brenda Hambrook FCCA CiLCA
Otford Parish Council

From: Ian Bigwood

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2012 10:35 AM
To: Parish.Council, Otford

Subject: Community Governance Review

Good morning

Please find attached the draft recommendations of Sevenoaks District Council in respect of the community
governance review. A consultation period now commences and runs for the next 12 weeks, deadline 31°
July 2012. The District Council would welcome a response from your Parish, positive or negative, that helps
Members of the Council when they determine their final recommendations in due course.

| also attach, for your information, copies of letters being sent to the occupants of properties in Twitton
and those in Row Dow Lane affected by the draft recommendations.

| should be grateful if you would publish the attached notice of draft recommendations throughout your
Parish.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

lan Bigwood

Electoral Services Manager
Sevenoaks District Council
Tel:' 01732 227242

Fax: 01732 227176

DX: 30006 Sevenoaks

Email: ian.bigwood @sevenoaks.gov.uk
Web: www.sevenoaks.gov.uk/elections

Council Offices, Argyle Road, Sevenoaks, Kent TN13 1HG
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Ian Bigwood

From: Sevenoaks Town Council <council@sevenoakstown.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 July 2012 13:53

To: lan Bigwood

Subject: RE: Community Governance Review

Categories: Red Category

Dear lan

Following our meeting of the Finance and General Purposes meeting on 18.06.2012, the draft recommendations of
the Sevenoaks District Council re the community governance review were received and noted.

Finance and General Purposes Committee 18.06.2012

55 COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW
The draft recommendations of Sevenoaks District Council in respect of the Community Governance
Review was received and noted.

Kind regards

Michele MacDonald

Council Committee Clerk
Secretary to Linda Larter MBe
Chief Executive/Town Clerk
Sevenoaks Town Councll
Bradbourne Vale Road
SEVENOAKS TN13 3QG
Tel: 01732 459953

From: Ian Bigwood [mailto:Ian.Bigwood@sevenoaks.gov.uk]

Sent: 16 May 2012 10:37

To: Parish.Council, Ash Cum Ridley; Parish.Council, Chevening; Parish.Council, Chiddingstone; Parish.Council,
Crockenhill; Parish.Council, Dunton Green; Parish.Council, Eynsford; Parish.Council, Farningham; Parish.Council,
Fawkham; Parish.Council, Halstead; Parish.Council, Hartley; Parish.Council, Hever; Parish.Council, Horton Kirby/South
Darenth; Parish.Council, Kemsing; Parish.Council, Knockholt; Parish.Council, Riverhead; Parish.Council, Seal;
Parish.Council, Sundridge; Parish.Council, Weald; Sevenoaks Town Council; Town.Council, Edenbridge, Clerk;
Parish.Council, Cowden

Subject: Community Governance Review

Good morning

Please find attached the draft recommendations of Sevenoaks District Council in respect of the community
governance review. A consultation period now commences and runs for the next 12 weeks, deadline 31°
July 2012. The District Council would welcome a response from your Parish, positive or negative, that helps
Members of the Council when they determine their final recommendations in due course.

| should be grateful if you would publish the attached notice of draft recommendations throughout your
Parish.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



Ian Bigwood

From: Westerham Parish <westerhamparish@btconnect.com>
Sent: 20 July 2012 13:50

To: Electoral Registration

Subject: Re: Community Governance Review

Categories: Red Category

At the Council meeting on 16™ July Councillors supported the draft recommendations of SDC in respect of the
Community Governance Review changes to Westerham/Brasted boundary.

regards

Awngela Howells

Clerk to Westerham Town Council
01959 562147

Russell House
Market Square
Westerham. TN16 1RB

www.westerhampc.kentparishes.gov.uk




Jan Bigwood

From: Denise.Fitch@kent.gov.uk
Sent: 06 August 2012 10:47

To: Electoral Registration

Cc: Peter.Sass@kent.gov.uk
Subject: Community Governance Review

For the attention of |lan Bigwood.

Dear lan

| can confirm that KCC's Electoral and Boundary Review Committee does not wish to make any
comments on the Sevenoaks Community Governance Review.

Many thanks for granting an extension to the timescale for submission of comments.
Regards
Denise

Denise Fitch

Assistant Democratic Services Manager

Business Strategy and Support (Governance & Law)
Kent County Council

Sessions House

County Hall

Maidstone

Kent ME14 1XQ

01622 694269
denise.fitch@kent.gov.uk



